
Paper Petition Details 

Parking Restrictions Bradley Road / Stoke Poges Lane

We the undersigned, wish to object to the proposed planned parking restrictions at Bradley 
Road / Stoke Poges Lane Junction.

The reason for this is that:

1) With the cars being able to park here it forces all vehicles to slow down therefore 
improving road safety

2) Accessibility for visitors and customers, helping with Slough’s local economy
3) Preventing inconsiderate parking, by allowing parking here it stops people parking on 

Bradley Road, Pool Lane blocking resident’s driveways and access.  If restrictions are 
added this will lead to further issues including resident disputes etc.

This petition was received on 29th December, 2017.

This petition was passed to the Team Leader, Parking Services on 2nd January, 2018.

This petition was responded to by the Team Leader, Parking Services on 4th January, 
2018.

Final Results
Number of Signatures 115

Council Response 

Thank you for the comments to this consultation. I can confirm they have been logged. 

The consultation has now ended however we will shortly be collating and analysing all 
the consultation responses and a decision will be made on how best to proceed. Once a 
decision has been made, we will write to you with the outcome and any points you have 
raised will also be addressed.

In the meantime, if you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.


